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4th February 2018 

 

Dear fellow Residents, 

 
A few items for your attention. 
 
Mid-Term Report Back Meeting on Friday, 16th February at 5.30pm: 
Please make a note in your diary.  You still have a couple of days to submit your questions 
into the "Dear Mr. Chairman" box.  This is generally a very popular meeting, so come early 
and also if you know of anybody who struggles to get to the Lifestyle Centre, please help out 
with a lift. 
 
 
Saturday Afternoon 10th February at 2.00pm: 
We will be re-showing the movie "Darkest Hour" which has had good reviews and transforms 
Gary Oldman into Winston Churchill.  Several people were unable to see it last Thursday, so 
do come along and watch a fine piece of cinema. 
 
 
Sunday 11th February at the Featherbrooke Estate Clubhouse Lapa: 
Kiloran has found an intermediate photographic course run by Corine Ross.  It costs R750 
per person up to 5 people and R400 per person for 6, and 7+ is R300. 
 
Topics are all to do with modern cameras (both fancy and point and shoot), and 
photographic and composition techniques.  
 
Do we have 6 others and I will go?  Let me know soonest as there are limited seats 
available. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Chris Edwards -  ResCom Communications  

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about various matters 

 

 

 

 

 


